
 

 

 

 

 

23rd September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

DT Aprons 

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of all students, I would like to 

remind you of the importance of wearing aprons during design, technology, and food lessons. 

Aprons are an essential component of our personal protective equipment, helping to safeguard 

your child from potential hazards in these practical subjects and part of the uniform. 

We kindly request that all pupils bring their apron to these classes. Aprons are available for 

purchase from Birds, our recommended uniform supplier in Dereham. If you do not have one 

already please could you acquire one at your earliest convenience to ensure your child can 

fully participate safely. Naturally the apron also protects the rest of the uniform during the 

practical activity.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you are unable to get an apron please could you let 

me know in advance of the lesson.  

Kind regards , 

 

Mr P Taylor 

Head of Design, Technology and Food  


